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17th December 2014  
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As we approach the end of another very busy but exciting autumn term, we just wanted to write to say 
thank you for your continued support and involvement in your child’s education and also for supporting 
everything that we have achieved as a school.  
 
We have just enjoyed two superb Carol Services at Egloshayle Church with lots of children taking part 
and we still have the Christmas assemblies to look forward to. We also have Year 11 students visiting 
London and staying on HMS Belfast so there really is no rest for the wicked! 
 
As you know we were inspected by Ofsted the week beginning the 9th December. Thank you for the 
many e-mails and cards that we received from parents expressing support and best wishes; the Ofsted 
report will not be published before the Christmas holidays but it was a very positive experience for us, 
celebrating what we do well and confirming that the areas identified for improvement are the right 
ones.  Thank you to those who completed the Ofsted survey “ParentView”, results can be viewed at 
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/parent-view-results/survey/result/24903/current   Also, please pass 
on our thanks to the children who made the inspectors very welcome and were an absolute credit to us 
all. 
 
It only remains for us to wish you a happy and healthy Christmas and we look forward to the spring 
term, ready to go from strength to strength. 
 
Yours sincerely 

        
 
Miss T Yardley      Mr S Williams 
Headteacher      Deputy Headteacher   
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